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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 5 February 2008 
 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
Review of Community and Voluntary Sector 
 
The Committee has appointed Members to a smaller task and finish group of the full 
committee to conduct this review. A scoping meeting has been held and the overall 
aim and objective of the review is to ensure that there is adequate advice and 
support to the community and voluntary sector and that appropriate funding is 
allocated and aligned to the Community Strategy priorities and targets. 
 
Timescale for the Review 
 
The review is due to report to Cabinet in May 2008. 
 
Monitoring 
 
No further monitoring work has taken place since the last Executive Scrutiny 
meeting. 
 
 


